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27th March 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Year 11 – Class of 2023 Yearbook

We are delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2023 Yearbook for your
child. The students are working hard to ensure the final book will be a wonderful keepsake, to celebrate the
cohort’s time at Ruislip High School.

We are currently in the process of collecting information, portraits, photographs, comments and memories that
will fill the pages of the yearbook. All of the students now have the opportunity to purchase a copy of the
yearbook. It is essential that their orders are placed in plenty of time so that they don't miss out. There will only
be one print run; students will not be able to place orders after Friday 28th April 2023. The cost for a yearbook is
£25.

If you would like to buy a yearbook please make the payment of £25 by Friday 28th April 2023 via ParentPay. I
cannot stress this deadline enough, as we do not want anyone to be disappointed. The school will not be ordering
any spare copies, so if your child later wishes they'd ordered one once they see the finished book, unfortunately it
will be too late!

I am sure the final yearbook will be a fitting celebration of Year 11’s time at Ruislip High School so far. We look
forward to handing the finished yearbook out to all who purchase a copy on GCSE Results Day 2023.

Yours sincerely

Ms Ohana
Assistant Headteacher
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